
Kalfus & Nachman Won Virginia Media's 2025 "Best Of Norfolk" Contest 
 
Hampton Roads, VA – August 24, 2025 – Kalfus & Nachman is proud to announce that 
the firm has been voted "Best Personal Injury Law Firm in Norfolk" in Virginia Media's 
2025 "Best Of" Contest.  
 
This prestigious accolade signifies the firm's unwavering commitment to client-focused 
legal representation in the region and active community engagement. 
 
 
A Victory for the Community, by the Community 
 
After weeks of enthusiastic voting by clients, supporters, and community members across 
Hampton Roads, Kalfus & Nachman emerged as the clear favorite in the highly contested 
"Best Personal Injury Law Firm" category. The win highlights the firm's remarkable 45-
year legacy in the field. 
 
"We are deeply honored and humbled by this win, and are grateful to everyone who voted and 
who continues to inspire us to serve with excellence," said attorney Paul R. Hernandez.  
 
 
What This Award Means 
 
Winning the "Best Of Norfolk 2025" title signifies more than just popularity-it 
underscores Kalfus & Nachman's reputation for: 
 
 

• Compassionate client advocacy 
• Successful case outcomes 
• Integrity and professionalism 
• Deep-rooted community involvement 

 
 
This recognition backs our mission to provide exceptional legal service to those in need 
and motivates us to continue raising the bar in personal injury law. 
 
 
Celebrating 45 Years of Excellence 
 
For over four decades, Kalfus & Nachman has been a pillar of the Hampton Roads legal 
community, handling cases ranging from auto accidents and medical malpractice to 
wrongful death and workers' compensation. The firm's commitment to obtaining justice 
for clients has earned it not only this award but also the lasting respect of peers and 
residents alike. 
 

https://www.kalfusnachman.com/attorneys/paul-r-hernandez/


Kalfus & Nachman Law Firm extends heartfelt thanks to every client who shared their 
story and entrusted the firm with their case, to the community partners and volunteers 
who helped spread the word, and to the dedicated team and staff whose hard work made 
this achievement possible. 
 
While we take pride in this milestone, our eyes are set on the future - continuing to serve, 
support, and strengthen the Hampton Roads community through legal excellence and 
outreach initiatives. 
 
For more information on Kalfus & Nachman’s services, visit www.kalfusnachman.com or 
get in touch with us at 855-880-8163. 
 
 
  
 

http://www.kalfusnachman.com/

